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AGENDA FOR A COMMITTEE MEETING OF DRIFFIELD TOWN BAND TO BE HELD AT THE  

BELL HOTEL, DRIFFIELD ON TUESDAY 28TH SEPTEMBER  2021 AT THE CROSS KEYS, 

NAFFERTON, 7.30 PM  
 1. APOLOGIES 

2. MINUTES OF LAST MEETING  

3         MATTERS ARISING 

4.  TREASURER'S REPORT 

5.  SECRETARY'S REPORT 

6.  DBS/CRB REPORT 

7.  BAND MATTERS     

8.  ANY OTHER BUSINESS 

9.   DATE OF NEXT MEETING 

 

MINUTES OF A COMMITTEE MEETING OF DRIFFIELD SILVER BAND HELD ON  

THURSDAY 5TH AUGUST  2021  AT THE CROSS KEYS, NAFFERTON,  

Apologies  M Miller, J McLelland. 

Members Present   B Hall, S Miller, M Clark, H Gledhill, L Gledhill, M Buckton, M 

Kellett. 

Minutes of Last Meeting  
Minutes of the last meeting were approved, having been proposed by S Miller, and seconded 

by H Gledhill. 

Matters Arising 
Storage at Nafferton Village Hall- Security has been improved, though a door had 

been left open/unsecured.  

Business Cards-  S Miller will action this. H Gledhill had some old ones which she 

will share. 

Masons- The informal carol concert for the Masons has been confirmed. 

Peasholme Park- S Miller will check which instruments will be needed in the light of 

the size of the ‘floating bandstand’. M Kellet will continue to refine the parking 

permission re yellow lines/bollards etc.  Most likely the Berlingo and trailer will be 

needed. 

Burton Constable-  It was recalled that the stage would not be available beyond this 

year. Decision for next year needs to be considered. 

Uniform- This had now been in use, and is in storage. 

Library-  There had been no interest from Brass Band organisations to archive our 

old music.  Therefore, it is up to us to decide what to keep, what to destroy, and what 

to digitise.  It is accepted that this process will take some time.    

Covid 19-  Wearing of masks is now optional at rehearsal, but we should all be 

respectful of others. 

AGM-  This would be prior to rehearsal on Friday 11th February 2022 at 7.15p. 

Christmas Fund Raising-  Venues at Hornsea Tesco and Next were mentioned. 

Social- Weather forecast indicated a major problem due to uncertainty.  Final decision 

would be made at rehearsal. 

 

 

Treasurer's Report.     

Current a/c  £3230.90 

Reserve (rent)a/c  £6467.81 
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Sub-Total  £9698.71 

   

C.Stead a/c   £2673.61 

Total  £12372.32 

PayPal  £41.60 

Monies paid out: Committee Beverages £30.40, Ink(Band Printer) £16.99, Dry 

Cleaning 29 Jackets £247.95, Jacket Gold Buttons £29.40, Mike A4 Paper £15, 

Water(Costcutters) £8.84, Water(Tesco) £7.50, G Walker(Dep) £20, C Sykes(Dep) 

£60-3Days, Adrian £20, Travel Exps Mike £20, BBQ Food(Bucktons) £71. 

Monies paid in: Driff Show(21.7.21)-Merchandise £5 Collection £6.38, (22.7.21) £5 

Collection £74.58. 

 

 

Secretary's Report 
  

CRB/DBS- Checking of current/new members must be kept up to date.  Two 

members are in process at the moment.  

Child Safeguarding- Exemption Certificate application submitted, and Certificate 

now received. 

Peasholme Park- Much discussion over parking etc. M Kellett to action through his 

contact. 

Queen’s Platinum Jubilee 2022-  B Hall confirmed that All Saints Church had been 

booked for Friday 3rd June 2022.  

 

Band Matters   

Band Picture- S Miller to recreate the picture from the Driffield Press, with the Band 

in Uniform.   

Nafferton- Advertising is needed in and around Nafferton now that the Band is 

formally established in the Village Hall. 

CD- there is a possibility of recording a new CD next year- maybe October 2022. 

Youth Band- There is a major shortage of players. As this is likely to remain the case 

for a little time, maybe we could help in some way, for instance storing instruments. 

Enquiries could be made as to the use of Nafferton Village Hall in some way, linked 

to Driffield Silver.  We could offer to give help with tuition etc to get the Youth Band 

going again. M Buckton would speak to the Chair of the Youth Band. 

Instrument service-  Our bid for funding had not been successful. However, S Miller 

can organise repairs etc through Brass Instrument Repair in Darlington.  We should 

get the instruments sorted, though members should take responsibility for the day to 

day maintenance of the loan instruments themselves. It was noted that the cost of 

overhaul is related to the size of the instrument concerned. Also, that a bulk order 

could attract discount. It was noted that 4 instruments could cost £1200. S Miller to 

action. 

Percussion Service -  This has to be organised under a different scheme from the 

Brass Instruments. 

Insurance- As the value of the instruments has increased, the renewal premium has 

been raised to keep pace. 

Christmas Carols in Nafferton- M Kellett would seek a free date in December.  We 

would need to investigate the capacity of the Nafferton Village Hall under different 
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seating arrangements. This would be checked prior to rehearsal. Dates suggested 

were- Sat 4th 7pm, with coffee, mince pies etc. Sunday 19th, 2pm was also proposed. 

Tesco- Cash for Bags- K Duck to investigate, M Kellett to follow up. 

Bob Dales Memorial Concert- M Buckton to approach ERYBB. 

Joan Gledhill Memorial Concert- We should wait until the family are able to 

organise the visit from France. However, a tentative date was suggested- 7.pm, 

Saturday 23rd April 2022.  H Gledhill would attend to the family arrangements, 

Secretary would contact the Showground/Pavilion to ‘hold’ a date.  

Memorial Concert for Rob Dawson- H Gledhill would arrange flowers. S Dawson 

would like to present an award in his memory, perhaps at a concert in November. It 

was requested that family only attend the funeral.  S.Miller to represent the Band. A 

‘Celebration Day’ is to be organised in a field in Nafferton, on a date to be agreed in 

September.  

 

Any other Business   

 

Web site-  A profile of Rob Dawson would be posted in the News and Gallery 

sections. 

Vacancies- Euphonium and Trombone players would be sought. Interest in playing 

any Brass instrument would be welcomed. 

Merchandise-  stick-ons and iron-ons were now possible as S/M Miller had a new 

machine, and could print on shirts etc. 

Further ideas are still needed. Katherine & Clare would be approached. 

 

Date of Next Meeting 

The next meeting would be at the Cross Keys, Nafferton, Tuesday 28th September 

7.30pm. 


